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August 18, 2021 
Dear Norwin High School Families, 

This message is being sent to all Norwin High School students and families to share our specific plan 

for an important day of testing on Wednesday, October 13th.  This is the date established to conduct 

ASVAB and PSAT testing as part of our college and career readiness program for students.  Please see 

the specific grade-level plan below: 

• Freshmen – Class of 2025 

o Will not report to school as usual on Wednesday, October 13th but will participate in 

remote asynchronous learning.  Students will participate in learning activities from home 

via work posted in Google Classroom with attendance based on completion of work. 

o Select students will be informed to physically report to NHS by a 

casemanager/counselor to work on outstanding school work, complete assignments with 

their casemanager, or receive extra instructional assistance. 

• Sophomores – Class of 2024 

o Will report to school for a full day and take the ASVAB or PSAT EXAM. 

o ASVAB Exam: Almost all students in 10th grade (NOA & NHS) will take the ASVAB 

Exam (expectation as part of our college and career readiness program) 

o PSAT Exam: Small group of select 10th graders already signed up through Guidance 

• Juniors – Class of 2023 

o Will report to school for a full day and take the ASVAB or PSAT EXAM. 

o PSAT Exam: Almost all students in 11th grade (NOA & NHS) will take the PSAT Exam 

(as part of our college and career readiness program) 

o ASVAB Exam: Small group of select 11th graders already signed up through Guidance 

• Seniors – Class of 2022 

o Will not report to school as usual on Wednesday, October 13th but will participate in 

remote asynchronous learning.  Students will participate in learning activities from home 

via work posted in Google Classroom with attendance based on completion of work. 

o Students who attend CWCTC may either report directly to CWCTC in the middle of the 

day or ride the school bus to NHS as usual in the morning.  For students needing to ride 

the bus to NHS in the morning they will have a study hall here in the AM before lunch 

and we will transport to and from PM CWCTC as usual. 

o Select students will be informed to physically report to NHS by a 

casemanager/counselor/principal to work on outstanding school work, complete 

assignments with their casemanager, or receive extra instructional assistance 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Michael Choby,  

Principal 

DR. MICHAEL CHOBY MR. TIMOTHY MCCABE MR. ROCCO TELLI 
PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
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